
 

 

 
SCHOOL YEAR 2017/2018 - NEWSLETTER No 15 

 
                      HAPPY SUMMER HOLIDAYS to EVERYONE   
 

 

 

Aldborough Office Information  

 
ACADEMIC YEAR 2018/9 – Please see the website calendar for term dates as well as the reverse of this 
newsletter. We endeavour to send a newsletter home at the start of every term/month, updating dates as 
well as sharing children’s learning. Details are also available on the school website.  
http://www.aldborough.norfolk.sch.uk/ 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – From September our Breakfast Club is available in the dining room from 8am for 
just £3 a session. A selection of breakfast items will be available along with a range of activities. Access to 
the dining room will be through the front school gate. Thank you to those people who have already 
completed booking forms and booked places – we’re looking forward to seeing your children at 8am next 
term. Children will be able to go out onto playground at 8:40am, supervised by a member of staff.  
 
Registration forms should be completed before using the Breakfast Club. Copies have emailed to parents 
and are also available in the office/school website, along with a pre-booking form and further information.  
 
*Please be reminded that for those children not attending Breakfast Club the school day starts at 9a.m. 
Children should not arrive at school before 8:40am as no adult supervision is outside before this time. The 
front gate by the tennis court will be open from 8:40 until 9:10. 
 
YEAR 3 DINNERS - From September children who are currently in Year 2 (moving to Year 3) will need to 

pay for school dinners (£2.20 a day to Tracy. Cheques made payable to Aldborough Primary School.) 

MORNING READING – From 8:40 – 9:00am we are continuing to invite children in Classes 1, 2 and 3 
(Reception – Year 3) into the Learning Street to read/share books with their parents/carers. This is a great 
opportunity to enjoy a story or two, creating a calm, relaxing start to the school day. As space in the 
Learning Street is limited and noise levels need to be kept to a minimum, please be reminded that older 
siblings should not be in the Learning Street. (This is also the case with children who are off school due to 
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illness.) Parents/carers are very welcome to use the Parent Waiting Area or large Cloakroom should the 
weather be inclement.  
 
PE KIT – Please ensure that children return to school with a white t-short, plain dark shorts and a change 
of outdoor trainers. These should be in a small drawstring bag (large rucksacks fall off pegs!) 
 
PARKING –Unfortunately, due a small number of inconsiderate drivers, access for other road users was 
severely restricted on Monday afternoon. Our neighbours were unable to access their properties and the 
emergency services wouldn’t  have been unable to get through. (The school had intended to open the 
overflow car park, however this was blocked by parked cars.) 
 

Please park sensibly and think of the safety of others at all times. 
 
 

 
Aldborough Working Together 

ALDBOROUGH HARES / NELSON’S JOURNEY 3km SPONSORED RUN 

-  over £500 raised!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING AUGUST 2018: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF ALDBOROUGH PRIMARY –   Thank you to everybody who supported the brilliant summer 

fayre after school on Monday, especially Catherine Wedge-Clarke. Over £1000 was raised which is A-Ma-

Zing! During this time of shrinking school budgets this much needed money will go a long way towards 

developing outdoor learning at Aldborough. Over the summer break the school pond is being repaired, with 

redeveloping the outdoor classroom a whole school project in 2018/19. Class 1 have a lovely new Mud 

Kitchen bought by the Friends and we very much hope to continue extending play facilities for all children.  

Thank you for helping us make learning at Aldborough a great experience for our children. 
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We start the new Academic Year on THURSDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 
Good Luck to our Year 6s – we’re going to miss you! 
KEY DATES 

JULY  

Mon 23rd Sports Day; 3:30 Summer Fayre 

Tues 24th Y6 Leavers’ Assembly p.m 

End of Term/Academic Year 

SEPT  

Wed 5th INSET 

Thur 6th Term 1 begins 

Fri 7th a.m Swimming starts  

Tues 11th Gymnastics starts for all classes 

Wed 12th PGL Parents’ Meeting 3:30pm 

Mon 17th  Individual school photos 

Tues 18th Class trip to Gressenhall 

Thur 27th Level 2 cycle training Y5/6 

Fri 28th  Level 2 cycle training Y5/6 

OCTOBER  

Fri 5th Gresham Cross Country a.m 

Sat 6th Cluster Family Learning day@Blickling 

Mon 15th Family Learning Afternoon – Scarecrow 

theme 

Tues 16th The Gruffalo, Playhouse Theatre trip for 

Classes 1 & 2 

Wed 17th Parents’ Evening 3:30 – 8pm 

Thu 18th INSET  

Fri 19th INSET 

22nd-26th Half Term 

Mon 29th Back to school 

NOV  

Fri 2nd Class 1 Stay and Play 9am 

DEC  

Fri 7th Class 1 Stay and Play 9am 

Wed 12th Christmas panto 2pm 

Thu 13th  Christmas Panto 7pm; Christmas dinner for 

children 

Fri 14th  Christmas Panto 7pm 

Tues 18th End of Term 

JAN  

Thu 3rd  Spring Term starts 

 




